
 

 

 

 

March 18th, 2023 

 

Dear Senators, 

     I am a proponent of SCR 1610. Paying our property taxes has been my 
responsibility for decades. I have seen increases in the valuation of our properties 
that would prove very destructive for many families. As our property taxes have 
escalated, I have seen our county commissioners increase their donations of my 
money to many nongovernmental causes that I do not support.  

     SCR 1610 gives me hope that property taxes can moderate and that county 
government will learn to spend appropriately. Thank you. 

 

                                                                  God bless each of you, 

 

                                                                  Deanna C. Steffen 


